
 

 

 

Reference: CRWT0569/8.8/NWDR2020/NWDR010 

 
Major Highways Project 
Important information enclosed from Wokingham Borough Council 
 
8th June 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Re: Wokingham Major Highways Programme – North Wokingham Distributor Road (NWDR)  

Advance Notification of upcoming works along sections of A329 Reading Road     

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you of some upcoming works near you. 

Two sets of temporary traffic lights, two-way and four-way, are planned to be in operation along 
sections of A329 Reading Road from Monday, 15th June for three days. This is to allow us to carry out 
ground investigation works, also known as trial holes, at four locations marked as red boxes on the plan 
below. 

These works, which are scheduled to take place during off-peak hours (09:30 – 15:30), will allow us to 
break out sections of the northbound carriageway using vacuum excavation as well as complete re-
surfacing works.   

Daily public safety will remain a priority, as will the access to the Emergency Services. Additionally, 
access for local residents will remain open at all times. 

Due to the nature of the works, noise levels may be higher than normal which we appreciate may be 
an inconvenience. We will obviously be doing everything practical to keep any intrusion to a minimum 
and mitigate the impact as far as possible. 
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These works are part of the wider North Wokingham Distributor Road scheme.  

Once completed this section of the NWDR will reduce traffic through the town centre, provide access 

to new housing developments and minimise the impact of increased traffic on existing roads.  

We kindly ask you to bear with us while we carry out these necessary works and apologise in advance 
for any inconvenience this may cause. Should you have any queries or concerns please contact the 
Balfour Beatty helpdesk on 0800 121 4444.  

Also, if you haven’t already signed up to receive our regular e-newsletter then we strongly advise that 
you do so by sending an e-mail to NWDR@balfourbeatty.com. If you do not have access to the internet, 
let us know by e-mailing us or calling the Balfour Beatty helpdesk on 0800 121 4444.  

For further details and regular updates about the North Wokingham Distributor Road scheme please 

visit Wokingham Borough Council’s social media pages – www.facebook.com/WokinghamRoadworks 

and www.twitter.com/WBCTrafficAlert and www.myjourneywokingham.com and one.network to help 

plan your journey. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tom Baron 
Wokingham Major Highways Project Team 
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